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D R O P   S P O T  

Happy New Year! I hope you had a wonderful 
Christmas break. The children (and staff) have 
settled back into the school routine quickly and 
we look forward to another busy, fun term!  
Reception have started their new topic this week 
'Our Planet'. They have been learning about 
space and Mrs Emmett has set up a wonderful 
space station for them to explore outside. On 
Wednesday, the children had their first day with 
Mrs Carroll and had lots of fun playing a maths 
quiz. On Friday, they created the planet earth 
using collaging and paint. 
This week Year 1 and Year 2 enjoyed the start of 
their new topic, HEROES! They discussed their 
new topic questions and were able to experience 
what heroes felt like during an exciting obstacle 
challenge around the school! The children also 
designed some incredible topic book covers and 
created their own superhero identities. 
Year 1 have started a new story in 
English: Superheroes - All Sorts. The story has a 
lovely message that everyone is a superhero in 
their own way and there isn't just one type.  In 
PSHE they have started the topic ‘Goals and 
Dreams’, which should give them a lovely link 
into thinking about their own super abilities. 
Year 2 have settled in back well this week. They 
have enjoyed writing some new year resolutions 
of things they want to try in 2023. They have 
also consolidated some of their shape learning 
from last term and enjoyed learning about 
patterns. The children have also enjoyed a lovely 
Yoga session with Mrs Waugh and started 
practicing the skill of walking along a line in PE. 
Have a wonderful weekend and we will see you 
for full 5-day week on Monday! 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Wednesday 11th: Year 1 Bikeability 

 
New House Captains 

 
Space station in Reception! 

 
Obstacle course  

 
PE Lesson in Year 2 

 

          
HOUSE INFORMATION 

We are proud to announce the House Captains for 
this half term: Mia (Foxes), Ava (Badgers), Naanaki 

(Squirrels) and Meriem (Hedgehogs). 
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 5th Max 

AWARD 
 Sophia for being so kind 

during party games 
From Puran  

 Harper for cheering me up 
when I was sad 
From Eloise  

 Phoebe for finding my red 
independent book 
From Veronica  

 
Starting next week! 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
Starting next week! 

 

 

LUNCH MENU 
Please click here for the lunch 

menu for the week ahead. 

http://www.dropmoreinfant.eschools.co.uk/website/calendar/1885
http://www.dropmoreinfant.eschools.co.uk/
mailto:office@dropmore.
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